
Legal Notice 

Town of Putnam 
Invitation to Bid 

 
Rehabilitation of Bridge #03969 Bridge Street over Quinebaug River 

Putnam, CT 
  
The Town of Putnam, Connecticut, hereby gives notice that that sealed bids for Rehabilitation of 
Bridge #03969 Bridge Street over Quinebaug River will be received at the Office of the Mayor, Putnam 
Town Hall, 126 Church Street, Putnam, CT 06260 until 11:00 a.m., Wednesday, April 1st, 2020, at which 
time and place they will be publicly opened and read aloud. 
 
The project consists of rehabilitating of the existing steel bridge beams, replacing the existing expansion 
joint and reconstructing the concrete sidewalk on the bridge. 
 
Plans and Specifications for the above project are available from Advanced Reprographics, 50 Corporate 
Avenue, Plainville, CT 06062, (860) 410-1020. Plans and Specifications may be viewed and/or obtained 
by going to the Advanced Reprographics website www.advancedrepro.net.  Prospective bidders should 
access the “planroom” on the website and go to the “Public Jobs” area, no log in information is necessary. 
Plans and specifications may be picked up at the Advanced Reprographics office.  Plans and 
specifications may also be ordered by calling the Advanced Reprographics number listed above.  Bidders 
are responsible for all printing costs and shipping costs, as applicable. 

All bids will be considered valid for a period of forty-five (45) days. 
 
The Town of Putnam reserves the right to accept or reject any and all bids or any part thereof; to waive 
any informalities, or to accept any bid deemed to be in the best interest of the Town of Putnam. 
 
 

AN AFFIRMATIVE ACTION/EQUAL OPPORTUNITY EMPLOYER 
MBE’s, WBE’s, and SBE’s ARE ENCOURAGED TO APPLY 

http://www.advancedrepro.net/
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